
 

             

              City Clerk’s Office Memo 

 

To:  East Bellevue Community Council 

From:  Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk 

Date:  June 1, 2021 

Re:  Statement Committee Appointments for 2021 Voters’ Pamphlet 

The Community Council is responsible for appointing committees to prepare 

statements in favor of and in opposition to the Community Council Continuation 

Proposition slated for the November 2, 2021 General Election. 

Staff has solicited applicants to represent both sides of the issue via a news 

release and a recruitment on the City’s website. At the conclusion of the April 30th 

deadline, three applications were received, all wishing to participate on the 

argument committee “For Continuation”. The committee is limited to three 

members, but the committee can have an unlimited number of persons assist in 

preparing the statement. No applications were received for participation on the 

“Against Continuation” statement committee. 

After a motion and vote has been taken to appoint committee members, the 

Deputy City Clerk will notify King County Elections of the appointments. In 

addition, the Deputy City Clerk will notify the appointees and provide them with 

King County Elections’ guidelines for the Voters Pamphlet Statement, associated 

deadlines, and necessary contact information. 

 

Suggested motion language:  Move to appoint _________, _________, and 

_________ to prepare the “For Continuation” position statement in the 2021 

Voters’ Pamphlet. 

 


